
Inspire Academies gives public notice of the district’s intention to apply for the 
2023-2024 ESSA Federal Grant with the Texas Education Agency. If there is any 
member of the public who wants to provide a comment regarding the district’s 
application for the 2023-2024 ESSA Federal Grant application, please submit 
comments to Inspire Academies on or before April 30, 2023, at 5:00pm by emailing 
Finance@Braination.net. 
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